Patricia Magrum

From: Sarah Elsasser

Sent: May 6, 2024 1:33 PM

To: Patricia Magrum

Cc: Ryan Fequet

Subject: FW: SAVE THE DATE! 15th Annual NWT Wate~ Stewardship Strategy Implementation
Workshop

Hi Patti! Would you be able to put this on our shared calendar?

Masil
Sarah

From: NWTWaterStrategy <NWTwaterstrategy@gov.nt.ca>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 3:29 PM
Subject: SAVE THE DATE! 15th Annual NWT Water Stewardship Strategy impltementation Workshop

Hello Water Partners,
Mark your calendars!

The 15t Annual NWT Water Stewardship Strategy Implementation Workshop will be held on
November 5-6, 2024 at the Chief Drygeese Centre, Dettah, NT.

More information about the workshop to follow in the coming weeks.



Government of
Northwest Territories
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Stewardship Strategy
Implementation Workshop

o 7, ;=__§;P})_3to - Lind;ﬁﬁ- Vician
i, , T e e 3
L

“Shaping the Future of NWT Water Stewardship — Actions,
Learnings, and Insights for a Sustainable Tomorrow.”

November 5-6, 2024
Chief Drygeese Centre, Dettah, NT

REGISTRATION DETAILS, CALL
FOR PRESENTERS, AND AGENDA
COMING SOON!

Questions? Please reach out!

nwtwaterstrategy@gov.nt.ca
867-767-9234 ext. 53142/ 53136

www.nwtwaterstewardship.ca




Thank you and we look forward to seeing you at the 15t Annual NWT Water Stewardship Strategy
Implementation Workshop!

NWT Water Stewardship Strategy Team

https://www.nwtwaterstewardship.ca







